LUT Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th Novembver, 1921,

Dear B5ir,

With reference to your letter of the 14th ultimo
respecting the new boilers of the Dredger "AGNES™, I have to
point out that the 2nd Special Survey No.3 beceame due at the
end of September last and I shall be glad if you will
ascertain and let me know what arrangements sre proposed to
be mede to have this inspection carried out.

I sm, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

J.C. Morrison Esq.,
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